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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Welcome back. I hope you all had a relaxing break and I wish everyone a very Happy New Year. I would also like to take this 
opportunity, on behalf of all the staff to say thank you for all the good wishes and gifts we received before the holiday.  
January is always an exciting term in school, with the promise of new beginnings and new topics to learn. Please look out for your 
class newsletter to keep you updated on learning opportunities this term. 
 
Finally, I would like to extend a warm welcome to Mrs Lora Couzens, our new school receptionist. 
 
Kind regards 
Miss K Aldred 
               

Dates for your Diaries 
 
25/01/19 History Day: (Details to follow) 
11/02/19 Parents Evening 5.00-7.30 
13/02/19 Parents Evening 3.30-6.00 
13/02/19 100

th
 Day of School 

 
18/02/19 Half Term Holiday 

 
25/02/19 School re-opens 8.45am 
07/03/19 World Book Day 
19/03/19 Surrey Heath Music Festival (Yr 2) 
28/03/19 Grandparents Assembly 1.45pm 
29/03/19 Grandparents Assembly 1.45pm 
05/04/19 Final Assembly 9.15am  
                            2.00pm finish 

 

Winter Uniform 
Please ensure your child is wearing correct, fully named 
uniform at all times. The weather is set to turn a little 
colder over the next few days and unless it is raining 
heavily, the children spend both lunch and play time 

outside.  A polite reminder that school shoes must be worn 
at all times, boots are not permitted to be worn. 

 

‘Caught Reading’ 
It’s that time of year again! After the success of our ‘caught 

reading’ campaign last year we have decided to revisit it 
this year, in our build up to World Book day. 

In a nutshell, we would like you to take a picture of your 
child ‘caught reading’ somewhere and send it into school. It 
can be at home, out and about, anywhere; it doesn’t have 

to be somewhere unusual or extreme! 
Please send photographs to info@bagshot.surrey.sch.uk  
We will print all the photographs and display them in the 

reading area. We will also post them on the school 
Facebook and Twitter accounts. Please confirm, in your 

email if you give permission for the photograph to be used 
on social media. Names are never used. 

Happy Reading! 
 

 

 

September 2019 Intake 
Just a reminder that the deadline for applications to join 
our Reception intake in September 2019 is 15th January 
2019. If your child is due to start school or you know of 

friends children who are due to start please ensure your 
application is submitted to Surrey by this date. The same 

deadline applies to our current year 2 children 
transferring to Year 3 

 

 

 Considerate Parking 

A number of local residents have been in touch with me recently regarding parents parking over their driveways. I would 

encourage you to respect our neighbours and not block their drives, even if just for a few minutes.  
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